
297 Main Street West, Otterville

We just want to give a big shout out to our Realtor,  Mary Ellen, for all her help and 
understanding during this stressful, emotional process of selling our home.

Mary Ellen and her team did such a great job with all their hard work, and it showed us 
just how much we still really love our home,   that we decided we still LOVED IT and not 
sell at this time!!
Her understanding,  empathy, and caring will always be appreciated and remembered 
for years to come.

Mary Ellen was able to deliver on her promised target price, but we were still too 
emotionally attached to our home to proceed.

She did such an amazing job, always giving advice and communicating step by step, 
even answering inquiries at 4am.

We were impressed right from the start.  Her work ethic, professionalism, and 
knowledge of the market, exceeded all our expectations.

We want to say thank you so much for the help and understanding during this process.

Cathy and Frank Kozuch


